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I, Scott Saldana, Manager of L4 Media Group LLC, hereby certify that the following is true, correct 
and complete to the best of my knowledge, information and belief: 

1) During the course of WBXF's license renewal process and based on communications with 
Federal Communications Commission (“Commission”) staff, it was discovered that 
WBXF’s quarterly Children’s Programming Commercial Time Limitation Certifications 
going back to the station’s previous license renewal did not contain the signature of a 
station employee.

2) This supplement covers quarterly Children’s Programming Commercial Time Limit 
Certifications for 2022.

3) 3)In addition, the covered certifications mistakenly reference Section 73.760 of the 
Commission’s rules. Notwithstanding that typo, the quarterly Children’s Programming 
Commercial Time Limit Certifications in WBXF’s online public inspection file were 
intended to and do address compliance with Section 73.670 of the Commission’s rules.

4) 4)All children’s television programming aired by the WBXF-CD during the time period 
covered by this supplemental certification complied with the limits on commercial 
material aired during children’s programming under Section 73.670 of the Commission’s 
rules, including programming broadcast on both weekdays and weekend.

/s/ Scott Saldana 
Scott Saldana Manager 
December 30, 2022 


